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Ubly Community Schools, an innovative educational environment, in partnership with home and community, is committed to the highest quality 
education to better prepare students to be successful citizens and lifelong learners. 

 

MID-TERM PROGRESS REPORTS   
Progress reports will be sent home with students the 
week of October 6th. The same report will also be 
mailed to parents whose student is receiving failing or 
near failing grades (D or E). 
  

SCHEDULE NOTES 
October 9th and October 10th are full days of school. 
Days of early dismissal will occur on: October 16th, 
October 17th, October 24th, November 14th, December 
19th, January 14th, January 15th, January 16th, February 
12th, March 27th, May 1st, June 3rd, June 4th & June 5th.  
 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 
Halloween Parties are scheduled for the afternoon of 
Friday, October 31st for Grades Y5’s through 5th grade. 
There will be a parade through classrooms. There will 
be classroom parties. We ask that costumes be kept 
simple and easy for the children to dress themselves. 
Detailed face painting and masks that restrict children’s 
vision are discouraged. No guns, swords, knives, or 
similar items should be included with any costumes at 
school.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Oct. 13   PTO Meeting @ 3:30PM 
Oct. 13   School Board Meeting @ 7PM 
Oct. 16   Parent-Teacher Conferences/12PM Dismissal 
Oct. 17   Half Day/12PM Dismissal 
Oct. 24   Half Day-Teacher PD Day/12PM Dismissal 
Oct. 31   Halloween Parties 
Nov.  4    Picture Retakes 
Nov.  7    End of First Marking Period  
Nov. 10   PTO Meeting @ 3:30PM 
Nov. 10   School Board Meeting @ 7PM 
Nov. 14   Report Cards Sent Home  
Nov. 14   Half Day-Teacher PD Day/12PM Dismissal 
Nov. 26-28 Thanksgiving Break – No School 
 

LOST AND FOUND 
At the end of every month, the contents of the lost and 
found table will be washed and donated. Be sure to 
check for any of your child’s lost item by 10/31/25. 
 

Happy Halloween!!! 

 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Conferences will be held on October 16th 
beginning at 12:30PM. Student Dismissal will occur at 
12:00PM. Teachers are either using Signup Genius or 
there was a form sent home to sign up. Please return 
these as soon as possible.  
 

BREAKFAST AND LUNCH 
From November 1st-June 30th, breakfast and lunch will 
no longer be free.  
Breakfast: $1.50 for Y5-12th Grade (Nov. 1-June 30) 
Lunch: $1.50 for Y5-5th Grade (Nov. 1-Dec. 31) 
            $3.00 for Y5-5th Grade (Jan. 1-June 30) 
            $1.75 for 6th-12th Grades (Nov. 1-Dec. 31) 
            $3.25 for 6th-12th Grades (Jan. 1-June 30) 
Reduced breakfast: $0.30 
Reduced lunch: $0.40 
 

MORNING DROP OFF REMINDER 
If you are dropping your child off, please remember to 
use the right lane and have your child exit on the right 
side of the vehicle and follow the sidewalk up to the 
building.  Please remain in your vehicle so that the 
traffic can keep moving.  Also, when parents drop 
off their students in the morning before 7:50AM, send 
your children to either breakfast or to the playground 
or the small gym depending on where we are 
gathering due to the time of the year or the weather. 
Please do not send them to their classroom before 
that time as there may not be a teacher in the room.  

Thank you for your cooperation😊. 
 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE 
We welcome parents and community members to join 
our elementary school improvement committee. If you 
are interested, please contact the elementary office. 
Thank you! 
 

ANNUAL TITLE I INFORMATIONAL PARENT MEETING 

The Annual Title I Parent Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, October 1st in the High School Library at 
6:30PM.  If your child is receiving Title I services this 

year, you will receive a letter in the mail and an invite 
to come to the meeting. Hope to see you there! 


